Dear Judy Lee,

The ND Cannabis Caucus is very agreeable to work with the legislature on cannabis legalization. We
would withdrawal the constitutional measure completely if people would be able to grow their own
plants, even if it restricted. We would like to see some type of micro specialty growers, usually based on
a tiered system. Small personal home grows and micro growers keep big corporate growers in check
with pricing and quality. This actually decreases black market sales and growing. Price and quality issues,
we are having in the medical program now. If the Legislature adds home grow they would be able to
control plant counts limits, where it can be grown such as a locked, enclosed facility unseen by the
public & 1000 feet from a school. An intent to grow registered with local law enforcement could also be
required, as well as possession limits from those plants all can be controlled. We would much rather
have this done through legislation vs constitutional measure. Please call me if you have a chance, Jody
Vetter (701) 400-8078. Please consider allowing people to have small regulated home grow and we can
withdrawal the measure and work with the legislature.

Thank you for your time,
Jody Vetter



